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To the House Committee on Housing and Homelessness: 

 

I write in support of HB 2967. 

 

At a time when rent and cost of living are getting more and more expensive, I support 

any policy that lowers barriers to finding a place to live. While I now own my own 

home, I was a renter in Portland for a decade. I moved to a new apartment about 

once every two years, so I know moving is both stressful and pricey… moving vans, 

security deposits, pet deposits, first and last month’s rent, pizza and beer to bribe 

your friends to help you move. Right now, Oregon should be taking every step it can 

to make meeting our basic needs less onerous. 

 

Please vote yes on banning application fees for rental housing. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Nash 


